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I do not agree with any of these changes. The developer wants this for his own benefit. Where do the town residents
benefit from these changes?
There are already issues with traffic and infrastructure. The new tall buildings are not even full yet. How is that
going to affect the issues we already have with traffic, roads, water and storm sewers?
How much pollution is there with the idling cars and the stopping and going from every stoplight. The new school is
not even open yet. How is that going to affect all the town problems? It is not fair for residents who are already
living near this new build.
Allowing all these changes just seems to serve the developer. The residents have to live with the changes. Residents
do not want high rises in this area.

Carrie Stomp
Seacliff Drive

Kingsville, Ontario
N9Y2K8
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